
Piper Fest 2022!
Piper Fest is back on Sept. 24 for a whole day full of 
fun! Carnival, car show, 5K, pancakes, bingo, silent 
auction, and a ton of food and craft vendors! Visit 
PiperFest.com for more information.
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Piper
Growing Our Own
Piper High School graduates and current students served as summer school aides this year. These 
awesome individuals are pursuing college degrees in education or have plans to major in education once 
they graduate from Piper High. We’re so proud of our students utilizing their Portrait of a Graduate skills! 

From left to right: Charlie Connor, Lainey Sorenson, Lexi Gerber, Annie Jennings, Payton Fergus, Briana Solis, Kaiya Jemison, 
Karla Enriquez, Riley Eidson, Tre Johnson.
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Royals Charities: Scholarships & Grants
At the Aug. 27th Royals game, Royals Charities 
and Whataburger presented a $3,000 Craving 
Knowledge grant to teacher Taylor Spangler to 
support the PHS culinary department’s Real World 
Learning initiatives. Piper was one of five schools 
rewarded. And, in July, Class of 2022 alumnae Zoey 
Pudenz and Audrey Menzies were recognized 
at a Royals game for winning $10,000 KC Royals 
Charities Scholarships. Since 2012, the Kansas 
City Royals and Royals Charities have partnered 
with the 20/20 Leadership student organization to 
award students who have worked hard to leave 
a legacy within their schools and communities. 
This fall, Zoey is attending K-State and Audrey is 
attending Wichita State.

Construction Junction
As part of the important #FutureReady initiative, we 
are excited about the support of the 2022 bond issue. 
This approval will ensure Piper continues to serve its 
students, educators and community at the highest 
level, offering an exemplary educational experience 
to ALL. As one of the fastest growing school districts 
in the state, our facilities need to grow along with 
us and the continued maintenance and upkeep 
will expand the life of our buildings and assets we 
already have. These bond projects will address 
deferred maintenance, traffic flow, and planning for 
future growth. As these exciting projects occur over 
the next several months, we will stay true to our core 
values of Inclusivity, Innovation, Community, Integrity, 
and Passion – and we’re so glad you’re on the 
journey with us! Visit the new Website for construction 
updates: www.piperschools.jedunnbuilds.com
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